
 
 

 

1 February 2024 

 
 

Representative School Sport 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Calvary Christian College – Carbrook Campus – is a member of the Pacific District School Sports Association.  As a 
member school, talented athletes attending our College have the opportunity to trial against students from other 
schools in the area for positions in Pacific District sport teams. Some sports require pre-selection through the 
Beenleigh Zone trials. Selection into the Pacific District team is the first step for students in what can be a 
rewarding representative sports pathway that provides them with potential opportunities to represent the South 
Coast Region at State Titles, then Queensland at National Titles.  
  
The trials for the Beenleigh Zone/Pacific District Sports teams are held throughout the year and are for male and 
female students born 2012, 2013 and 2014 who demonstrate a high level of skill in the sports they nominate for.  
It is the responsibility of our College to ensure that students who nominate to attend these trials possess the 
experience and skill level necessary to be safe and confident to perform at a representative trial level.  
  
With this being considered, I would like to extend the opportunity for students to register their interest for the 
2024 District Sport Trials by selecting from the available sports below. Please note, that results at our College 
Cross Country and Athletics Carnivals will determine those students who are eligible to trial for each of these 
sports, and as such individual nominations are not required.  
Sports offered include: 

 
 

  
 
 
(Please note sports marked with an ‘X’ have trials very soon 
so please nominate before given date below.) 

 

For your child to trial for a particular sport please email me, Mr Linning (brendon.linning@calvarycc.qld.edu.au) 
your child’s interest in trialling by no later Tuesday 6 February 2024.  
 

Once I have received student nominations I will be in contact when information regarding trials for each 

sport become available from the Beenleigh Zone/Pacific District throughout the year. 

 
I look forward to working with you and your child in 2024 to ensure that they unleash their sporting potential. 
 
Yours in Sport,  
Brendon Linning 

 Junior School Sports Coordinator 
Carbrook Campus 
brendon.linning@calvarycc.qld.edu.au 

AFL   Netball x 

Basketball x  Softball  

Cricket   Soccer  

Aquathlon   Tennis  

Golf   Touch Football x 

Rugby League   Hockey  

Rugby Union   Squash  
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